
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 04, 2021 11 :12 AM 
'christa thompson ' 

Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Charles and Christa Thompson 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00115-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226-SU and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

2?~S~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: christa thompson <beach62750@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 03, 202111:52 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

To Who It May Concern: 

My husband and I are property owners on Little Gasparilla Island. Have been here 42 years. 9622 Pieces of Eight. 

We have not received no relevant information regard ing the proposed central sewer, including the proposed rates, connection fees and the type of system 
intended for installation. 

I request that EU's request for bifurcation and a temporary waiver be denied. This is totally unacceptable for the residents that live on Little Gasparilla Island. 

Thank you 

Charles & Christa Thompson 
Beach62750@yahoo.com 
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